
From: Penaranda, Elmer
To: "Yun Na R"
Cc: Handa, Marian; Chiu, Vivian; Liao, Thomas
Subject: RE: Floresta Gardens Gate
Date: Monday, July 21, 2014 3:04:18 PM

Yun Na - Thank you for your email regarding the proposed Floresta Garden gate. It will be shared with
the City Council and applicant at tonight's meeting.

Sincerely.
Elmer 

Elmer Penaranda
Planning Services Division
City of San Leandro
510-577-3314

-----Original Message-----
From: Yun Na R [mailto:sprite41@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 3:00 PM
To: Penaranda, Elmer
Subject: Floresta Gardens Gate

Hi Elmer,
This is Yunna, my parents own the residential property located I believe to the north of this project.
Their property shares a wall with the Floresta Gardens condominium. We do not mind the construction
of the gate and have appreciated our neighbors at this condo. We would like to please ask if we could
be granted access to the gate code only when we would need to access our wall on the condo side for
maintenance of wall and perhaps the plants (possibly the jasmine that has been growing on our wall,
their roots are on the condo side.)

We appreciate your consideration in this matter and thank you for your time and being good neighbors.
:)
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